acvon 20 North Broadway, Suite 1500 Telephone:405/235-3611

ENERGY CORPORATION  Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102-8260 FAX 405/552-4550

April 19, 1994 O Lg\ )Z 5\

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 W. Broadway
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn:  Jerry Sexton

Re: State AZ #2
Unit H, 1980° FNL & 660’ FEL
Sec. 6, T15S, R37E
Lea Co., New Mexico
Scharb Bone Spring Field

Dear Jerry:

In March 1994 the tubing in the subject well parted at 8704 leaving 865 in the hole. We spent
four days fishing for the tubing, but only 482’ of tubing could be recovered. This left the top
of the fish at 9147°. Since the present Bone Spring reservoir at 9457°- 9476’ does not have
sufficient bottomhole pressure to produce above the fish, attached is Form C-101 to plugback
and perforate an Upper Bone Spring interval at 9087°- 9094°. You will note that the procedure
involves setting a CIBP with 10’ of cement on top. We request that this be allowed due to there
not being much room between the proposed perforations and the top of the fish and because the

new zone is still in the Bone Spring formation.
Please approve the C-101 at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions, give me a call at 405-552-4509.

Very truly your,

Conie. Rautbimia

Ernie Buttross
District Engineer

XC: File, NM Land Commissioner, Devon Hobbs ofc
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